
I am a United Steelworkers Local 1097 member.  Thank you for your continued efforts to oppose cap 
and trade in Oregon and be a champion for the pulp and paper industry and our community. 
  
As an employee of the Georgia-Pacific Wauna paper mill, I’m proud that my company and our union 
values our environment, our community and our health.   We are an energy efficient green mill that 
utilizes  state-of-the-art control technologies.  Our energy is generated from hydro, biomass, and 
natural gas.  
  
To ensure continued economic stability in our community, it’s vital for business to operate in a fair 
regulatory environment. A cap and trade program would do just the opposite by driving employers 
out of state to seek less burdensome regulatory conditions elsewhere. 
  
You understand the challenges and your efforts to support our community is greatly 
appreciated.  Thank you for standing up for rural Oregon!  Please continue to oppose cap and trade 
and vote for Oregon jobs.  Thank you.    
Shawn Miller 
 


